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In regard to your regulatory notice 22-08, please decide in the interest of the
common man and his ability to think for himself. 

My investments include using leverage products.  I have been using them for years
and I know what I am doing without intervention from you. Only through proper
use of these leveraged products am I able to benefit from sustained growth -
knowing full well that there will be periods both of loss and profit.

These funds are important to me. They improve my performance over the long term
and are not reckless trading. 

It is unnecessary for you or some other designated "expert" to evaluate my
capability of managing these funds, and certainly do not want barriers to my
purchase of this type of funds. 

If leveraged funds are restricted to accredited or wealthy investors only, the wealth
gap in the country will increase as the rich get richer in sophisticated products while
everybody else languishes in plain old index funds.

Please keep leveraged funds available to all investors.
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